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Dear Henry,

It is very difficult to express my thanks for all the kind hospitality
extended to me by Mrs Blackburn and yourself, as well as for the excellent
organization of my visit to Minneapolis.

It is difficult to return from Wobegon to reality in Geneva, and to
the rush created by the World Health Assembly which is presently in session.
Nevertheless, the records which you kindly gave me on my departure take me
back, and I am listening to them every evening.

Many thanks. I.am just wondering if it is possible to visit Wobegon
also in Europe during your next visit here.

With best personal regards,

Yours sincerely,

Dr Z.
Chief :
Cardiovascular Diseases



